
  
 

 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 96.1%  Kingfishers 90.6% Jackdaws 91.8% Hummingbirds 95.6% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 93.5% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to  Flamingos 

 

Thank you The Office staff would like to thank parents for their support and patience 

during the start of a very busy Autumn Term.     
 

Forms Please can you complete any outstanding forms on ParentMail or return the paper 

copies asap to the Office. 

 

Quidditch and Performing Arts After School Clubs Just a reminder that both clubs 

finish at 4:15.  

 

Choir There are still places available if your child would like to participate, please contact the 

Office. 

 

Amendments If you child has any amended health or dietary issues over the summer, can you 

please let the office know so we can amend our records. 

 

Bikeability Year 3 This will take place in school on  19th September for Year 3 children only 

at present. There is no charge for this and it will take place during the school day. 

 

Do we know who is picking up your child? Parents are reminded that, in line with Child 

Protection and Safeguarding best practice, school should be notified if someone else is picking 

up your child from school.  Notification can be made by letter, e mail or phone. If someone else 

is to pick up regularly then it is not necessary to notify us on every occasion; a written 
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communication along the lines of, ‘Every Wednesday, Mrs X will pick up my son Y’ is perfectly 

acceptable.  

 

The weather will be getting colder  Could you please ensure that your child has a warm 

named coat  in school every day. 

 

Used School Uniform  The Friends will be having a sales table with good quality, used 

school uniform on Tues 19th Sept at 3.15 pm on the school playground (Weather permitting).   

 

Bawburgh village fireworks This will take place on Saturday 4th November from 6 pm.  

This year tickets should be purchased in advance. You can either -

email bvhchair@gmail.com with your ticket requests (max 6 per booking), or speak to Kate 

Smallwood, Rachel Scott (year 4 parents), Sam Palmer (yr 1 and 5) or Jo Carlick (year 2) on the 

playground as they will have tickets available. 

Adults £5, children £3, under 3’s free 

 

Diary Dates Flu Vaccination 27.09.23 (don’t forget to complete the link that was sent on 

ParentMail). 

 

 

 

mailto:bvhchair@gmail.com

